
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We would like to warmly welcome you to our Primary 3 Assembly for 

The Holy Rosary on Tuesday 22nd October in our Junior School 

Assembly Hall at 10am.  

Your child has been preparing for this in school recently and we 

would love to invite two guests per child to join with us in this 

special prayer celebration.  

Please understand we are restricted with numbers due to the size of 

our school hall. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

continued support.  

Year 3 Teachers       
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